
 

22 April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Weekly Information – w/b 22.4.24 

 
 

Celebration Photos 

 

We have really enjoyed 

sharing the recent 

celebration photos that have 

been sent it. The children 

really benefit from these and 

are always super proud to 

talk about what they have 

been up to.  

 

   Water Bottles 

 

Please ensure your childs 

name is written on their water 

bottle. Lots of children have 

the same ones and it is hard 

for them to know which one is 

which. 

 

 

 

 

 Named School jumpers 

 

Hopefully with the weather 

starting to improve more 

children will be having to 

remove jumpers when they get 

too hot.  

 

Please check your child’s school 

jumper is named and that 

labels haven’t washed or fallen 

off.  

 

 

 

 

This week we are: 

• Continuing our new theme ‘Whatever Next’. 

• We are carrying on building lots of creations using junk modelling materials linked to last 

week’s story Whatever Next. 

• Reading and enjoying our new story The Tiger Who Came to Tea. 

• Making food for the tiger at forest school. 

• Starting our RWI phonics sessions for our older children. 

• Making jelly and looking at the changes it goes through from solid to liquid and back again. 

• Writing invitations to the tiger. 

 

Two year olds 3 - 4 year olds 

Developing listening and 

attention through singing and 

games. 

 

Singing songs from our song sack. 

New sound 

 
  

m - Maisie mountain mountain 

 

 

 

 

 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

 



Our skill of the week 

This week we are helping carry out tasks around the classroom and outdoor areas e.g. washing up, 

cutting up fruit etc. We will chat to the children about being helpful. Maybe if you notice your child 

being super helpful at home let us know in a Wow moment. They could help lay the table, help with 

cooking or sweeping. 

 

Reading focus 

During our 1:1 reading sessions with the children we are recognising words beginning with the same 

sound. Our younger children are looking at the first letter in their name. 

 

 

This week’s concept words: 

2 year olds 

This week’s concept word is:  out 

 

Help your child at home: At snack time, put mini-

biscuits in containers and then take them out. 

On the bus or in the car, look out of the window. 

 

 

 

3 and 4 year olds 

This week’s concept word is: near 

 

Help your child at home: Play ‘Grandmother’s 

Footsteps’. One person turns away at one end of 

the room. The others have to creep up behind 

them. The first person looks around suddenly and 

sees whether anyone is moving. If they are 

moving, they have to start again. How near can 

you get? 

 

 

 

Mrs Frost and Mrs Hughes 

Nursery Class Teachers 

 

 
 

 

 

For your calendar: 
 

Tuesday 23.4.24 

PTA Second Hand Uniform Sale 

 

 

 

 

 

8.30am – East Gate 

3.05pm – West Gate 

Every item is £1.00 

 

Both cash and card payments welcome. 

 

 Anxiety Workshop  

 

Wednesday 1 May 2024 

9.00am – 11.00am 

 

You are invited to attend our parenting 

workshop led by Lesley Lane from Homestart.  

This workshop is designed for parents/carers to 

learn and practice new ways to develop the 

relationship with their children.  The aim is to 

encourage parents/carers to set their own 

goals and try out strategies that suit their own 

family needs.  These strategies will support 

children with anxiety and challenging 

behaviour.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Coming up soon: 

 
 

April   

w/b 22.4.23 - Golden Book Week 

Tuesday 23.4.24 8.30am – East Gate 

3.05pm – West Gate 

PTA Second hand uniform sale 

Thursday 25.4.24 7.00pm  Drama club performance of Annie Jnr. 

Monday 29.4.24 - Internal clubs start 

Monday 29.4.24 Morning Y5 Visit to Buddhapadipa Temple 

Tuesday 30.4.24 8.35am – 9.00am YR to Y6 Class Open Time – Option 1  

 

May   

Wednesday 1.5.24 - Class photographs for YN, Y5 and Y6 

Wednesday 1.5.24 9.00am – 11.00am Anxiety Workshop with Lesley Lane 

Wednesday 1.5.24 8.00pm  PTA Meeting - The Blenheim Pub – All welcome 

Thursday 2.5.24 8.35am – 9.00am YR to Y6 Class Open Time – Option 2 

Thursday 2.5.24 - Class photographs for YR, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 

Thursday 2.5.24 9.00am – 10.00am PTA Class Reps coffee morning with Mrs Druce 

Agenda: Summer term events 

 

Reminders for you: 
 

Monday 29.4.24 

 

Internal clubs start. 

 

Please see the website for 

the list of clubs taking place 

this term. 

 

 

 YR – Y6 Class Open Time 

8.35am – 9.00am 

 

Please choose one of the 

following dates to visit your 

child in class. 

 

Tuesday 30.4.24  

or 

Thursday 2.5.24 

 

 Class Photos 

 

Class Photos will be taking 

place on: 

Wednesday 1 May for YN, Y5 

and Y6 

and 

Thursday 2 May for YR, Y1, Y2, 

Y3 and Y4 

 

Book Shelf Project 

Do you still have a bag of books that you are/were covering for our recent book shelf revamp? 

Please could we ask for any completed bags of books to be returned or let Mr Loughlin know 

through parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk if you are still finishing your supply. Once again, a 

huge thank you to everyone who helped with this massive undertaking. The children are loving the 

new books! 

 

Charity Stall 

Every Wednesday, from Wednesday 24 April to Wednesday 15 May, some Y5 children will be doing a 

charity stall. All money raised will go to Cancer Research and WWF.  There will be bookmarks, lucky 

dips, desserts and more!  Everything is under £5.00 although please feel free to add extra donations – 

cash only.  Ingredients will be on posters.  It will alternate every week for the East Gate and West 

Gate, starting with the East Gate this week.  From Arafah, Josephine, Liliana, Rose and Charlotte (5B) 

 

https://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Internal+Clubs&pid=117
mailto:parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk

